
Holy Cross Catholic Church 

973-694-4585 

 

October 22, 2017 

 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:00-4:30pm 

Sacraments of Baptism, Marriage 
&Personal Appointments 
Please call the Parish Office  

 

Schedule of Masses 
Saturdays: 5:00pm 
Sundays: 10:00am 

 

Daily Mass is celebrated at 7:30am  
at Our Lady of  the Valley Church 

630 Valley Road - Wayne 

 

“The Church is Holy, not just because all are welcome. 

The Church is Holy, because all belong.”  

Timothy M. Matovina  

17 Van Duyne Avenue  l Wayne  l New Jersey l  07470 l www.holycrosswayne.org 



Rev. Peter VB. Wells, Pastor, 973-694-4585, Ext. 7246 
VonBreton@aol.com 

Rev. Peter Filipkowski, Parochial Vicar,  Ext. 7204 

Deacon Vincent Cocilovo 
vcocilovo@olvwayne.org 

 

 Sister Dorothy Dee, SSJ, Pastoral Associate 
Adult Formation/Ministry of Consolation 

Ext. 7245  SrDorothy@olvwayne.org 

Barbara Mennella Office Assistant 
Ext 7203-reception@olvwayne.org 

Judi Cocilovo, Director of Faith Formation 
973-694-4585 Ext. 7208 - JCocilovo@olvwayne.org 

Irene Luberto, Parish Financial Administrator 
973-694-4585 Ext. 7243 - finance@olvwayne.org 

Carol Kulevich and Linda Paese, Parish Trustees 

Our Parish is Served By Weekly Mass Intentions 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time — October 22, 2017 

Parish’s Sacramental and Prayer Life 

“Is anyone among you suffering?  They should pray…Is  
anyone among you sick?  They should summon the presbyters 

of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint 
them with oil in the name of the Lord.”  

(James 5:13,14) 

Pray for the Sick: 
Wilfredo Balbuena, Joseph Brucato Jr.,  
Father Michael Burke, Louis Caprio,  

Nicholas Chanda, Ralph Cicetti, Kathy Corrao, 
Robert Darpino, Jason Dellavalle, Flo Felano,  

Josephine Ganz, Marie Liffers, Margaret Link, 
Mary Maksuta, Gloria Minnocci, Jenny Moskal,  

Andrew Potter, Michael Renaldo,  
Kristen Sedlacik, Patricia Smith,  
Paul Tafuri, Michael Waldinger  

October 21 —5:00pm Joseph Ackaway 

October 22 —10:00am For the People 
 

October 28 —5:00pm For the People 

October 29 —10:00am For the People 

Presider this weekend is Father Peter  
 

Our Lady of the Valley 
5:00pm   Father Wells 
8:00am   Father Peter 
10:00am   Father Wells 
12:00 Noon   Father Wells 

Weekend Collection 

Weekend of October 15, 2017 
 

Weekend Collection: $1356.00 

Parish Pay: $214.40 

Candles/Poor Box                                           $18.00 

Total Collection: $1588.40 
 

Mass Attendance: 128  

Only 1 Week Left 

During the month of October, our parish Youth Group will 

be collecting donations of any kind for local animal  

shelters.  Items can be brought by the teens to the Youth 

Group meetings which are held on Wednesday’s from 

7:00pm-8:30pm or parishioners can drop off donations 

on the back porch of the parish center.  Please join the 

youth of our parish in this special event to help our furry 

friends. 

Rite of Christian Initiation 

Are you interested in becoming a Catholic? Are you a 

Catholic adult who has not received the sacraments of 

Holy Communion and Confirmation?  If you know  

someone who might be interested in learning more about 

the Catholic Faith, please share this invitation with them.  

For further information call Sister Dorothy at  

973 -694 -4585  Ext .  7245  o r  ema i l  a t  

SrDorothy@olvwayne.org.   

Youth Group Halloween Party 

Come join other teens on Wednesday October 25 in the 

Youth Room at the Parish Center from 7:00pm-8:30pm.  

We will have snacks and beverages and fun activities for 

all! You may come in costume or not, your choice! Prizes 

will be given for most creative costume. 

Bereavement Support Group 

Join us on Monday evenings (October 23 and 30) from 

6:00pm-7:30pm in the Parish Center, Youth Room 

which is located at the front door. 

For Further information, please contact Sister  

Dorothy at 973-694-4585 Ext. 7245 or via email at  

SrDorothy@olvwayne.org. 

mailto:Srdorothy@olvwayne.org


Thanksgiving Food Box Drive 

Faith Formation News 

Diane Mollo Memorial Thanksgiving Food Box Drive 

Diane and her husband Frank were very active  

parishioners in the Social Ministry with Deacon  

Vincent.  When Diane died, this yearly memorial food 

drive was named in her loving memory.    

If you would like to continue Diane and Frank’s tradition 

of feeding the hungry and helping those in most need, 

please complete the form below and return it to the  

Parish Center no later than November 13. A sheet with 

suggestions of what could be included in a Thanksgiving 

Food Box is available at the church doors (this is a  

suggested list only, feel free to create a basket/box with 

whatever you think is needed).  

Food boxes should be delivered to Father Rugel Hall on 

Monday, November 21, between 5:00-6:30pm. 
  

___ I/We will prepare a Thanksgiving Food Box. 

  

___  I/We will make the enclosed monetary  

  contribution (Please drop off at Parish Office) 

   

 PLEASE PRINT 

Name: _______________________________________ 

   

Address: _____________________________________ 

  

Phone:                                                                          

  

Email:                                               ______________ 

Grades 1-8: 

THIS SUNDAY— October 22 

October 29, November 5, 19 

8:30am-9:45am and 10:30am-11:45am  

Monday, October 23, 30 

November 6, 20 

7:00-8:15pm 

 

Confirmation I:  

Sunday, November 12, 2017 

9:30am—11:30am 

Confirmation II:  

Sunday, November 12, 2017 

1:15pm—2:45pm 

This has been a busy year for the Diocese and thanks to 

each one of you who so patiently supported all our  

endeavors. Our 80th year has been one of celebration in 

many ways. Our diocese was established by Pope Pius 

XI on December 9, 1937. To celebrate this historic 

event, Bishop Serratelli will preside at a 9:30am Solemn 

Mass at the Cathedral of St. John the Baptist on  

December 9, 2017 followed by a Communion Breakfast 

at The Brownstone, Paterson, beginning at 11:00am. 

This is not a fundraiser; it is a chance for all of us to 

come together and celebrate our diocese. Tickets are 

$40 per person and are available on line at: 

www.rcdop.org/breakfast.  This is a day of celebration 

for all of us in the Diocese of Paterson! 

Diocese's 80th Anniversary 

Don Bosco Prep 

Don Bosco Prep in Ramsey, N.J. is hosting Open House 

for prospective 7th and 8th grade students and their  

families on Sunday, October 29 from 1:00pm-3:00pm.  

It will be preceded by Mass at 12:00pm.  All those  

interested, please register on Don Bosco Prep’s website 

at www.donboscoprep.org.  For more information and 

additional questions, please contact Mr. Christopher 

Donnelley via email at cdonnelly@donboscoprep.org.  

Mt. Saint Dominic Academy 

Seton Hall Preparatory School 

An Open House for 7th and 8th grade girls and their  

families is being held on October 25 at 6:30pm.  Please 

call 973-226-0660, ext. 1122 for questions. Mount 

Saint Dominic Academy is located at 3 Ryerson Avenue 

in Caldwell, www.msdacademy.org. 

Seton Hall Preparatory School, New Jersey’s oldest 

Catholic prep school, will be hosting it’s annual Open 

House for 7th and 8th grade  boys and their families on 

Sunday, October 29, between 12:00pm–3:00pm.   

Visitors will tour the campus and their brand new 44-

acre Kelly Athletic Complex, learn about the application 

process, enjoy a bar-b-que, and have the opportunity 

to meet with teachers, coaches, parents, and current 

students. 

For more information, please contact Michal T. 

Zinsmeister, Director of Admissions, at 973-325-6640 

or visit shp.org. 

http://www.donboscoprep.org/academics

